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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

To: All Media 

From: Joel Strasz, Public Health Officer 

Date:  October 2, 2020 

Re:    COVID-19 TESTING AT DELTA COLLEGE – SATURDAY, OCTOBER 3rd 
 

BAY COUNTY, MICHIGAN – The Bay County Health Department and the National Guard will 
be holding a free COVID-19 testing site on Saturday, October 3, from 9am to 1pm.  All students 
and area residents are invited to visit Delta College’s main campus, 1961 Delta Road in Bay 
County, if a test is needed.  Tents and staffing will be in the south campus parking lots and 
visitors will not need to leave their car to access the test.   
 
For the latest and most accurate information regarding the COVID-19 please go to the Bay 

County Health Department website at https://www.baycounty-mi.gov/Health/COVID19/ 

 
 
 

Joel R. Strasz 
Public Health Officer 
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